
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Reading Workshop 

Thank you to all parents who have signed up for the reading workshop please see a member of 

staff if you haven’t yet.   It will an opportunity to spend time with your child in school and see 

how we teach reading skills so you can support your child at home using the same strategies.   

 

 

Notice 

On Thursday 27th February all teachers and teaching assistants will be visiting 

another school.  The Reception children will be taught that morning by other familiar 

adults and teachers in school. 

  

 

Our week ahead – What are we going to be learning? 

 ‘The Owl Babies’ story by Martin Waddell and sequencing pictures from the story.  

 Understanding what a speech bubble is. 

 Writing our own speech bubbles to match what the different owls say in the story 

of ‘The Owl Babies’. 

 Painting and collaging to make our own different sized owl babies. 

 Learning the correct language to describe and order the different sized owls. 

 Finding out information about owls. 

 Drawing owls and making sure we have used detail to show the owls features. 

 Writing our own valentines cards for our family. 

 

W.O.W – Word Of the Week. 

‘Nocturnal’ awake at night 

 

  

Farm trip 

We have arranged an education visit 
to Attwell Farm on Thursday 19th 
March. If you are available to help out 
on this day please let your class 
teacher know.  

More details will follow next week.  


